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VALMEC’ S INFRASTRUCURE DIVISON CONTINUES TO BUILD ORDER 
BOOK WITH ADDITIONAL $15M OF NEW CONTRACTS  
 

 
Valmec Limited (ASX: VMX) is pleased to announce its Infrastructure and Service divisions have 

secured new contracts with long-term repeat clients, with a combined value of approximately $15 

million. 

The new contracts include: 

• Infrastructure services works for Water Corporation on their Perth Metro Main Renewals 

Program in Western Australia; and 

•  Infrastructure construction works for CBH Group at their Wickepin Site Upgrade Project in 

Western Australia.  

The Service division has secured a contract for Compression equipment overhaul and maintenance 

services for Lochard Energy in Victoria.  

Works on these new contracts, are expected to commence immediately.  

The Group’s Order-Book remains strong with a number of larger upstream energy and infrastructure 

projects expected to be committed. 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Harry Singh     
Company Secretary/CFO,  
Valmec Limited   
P: + 61 (0)8 9266 8888      
E: hsingh@valmec.com.au  
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